
 

 

Dear Members, 
  
As hopefully, all our members are aware, the Board has designed a new access policy 
for 2020 and beyond. The plan provides access to our terrific facilities and prioritizes 
use by our members, their families, and their guests. The specifics of the policy provide 
substantial flexibility for how our members, their families, and their guests wish to utilize 
the pool, beach, and tennis courts that comprise Dollar Point Association (DPA). 
  
A core element of that policy is DPA photo ID cards. DPA photo ID cards will provide 
staff the ability to identify all those members and family members with access. The 
cards will be available to our DPA members and their extended family. Members should 
list those family members who need photo ID cards to meet their family and guest 
access. It is the DPA members who decide what makes sense for them within the broad 
definition of the eligible family available under the DPA access policy. 
  
Eligible family members that can be issued DPA photo ID cards include: 
  
DPA members, DPA member spouse, parents, domestic partner, children, 
grandchildren, brothers, sisters, nieces, nephews, grandnieces, and grandnephews. All 
categories include in-laws. 
  
All individuals that have a DPA photo ID card will be granted access to all facilities on 
any day in compliance with DPA access Rules and Regulations. Any individuals with a 
DPA photo ID card over the age of 12 can escort up to 8 daily guests. Individual photo 
ID cardholders 12 and under must be accompanied by an adult in a ratio of 4 children to 
1 adult. 
  



It is solely up to you, the DPA member, to determine which eligible family members you 
wish to have a DPA photo ID card.  
  
The last page of this email is a sample of the “DPA Family Listing Form.” Please use it 
to begin to list out whom you would want to have issued DPA photo ID cards. The final, 
formal DPA Family Listing Form will be available in May. We will need it returned to the 
DPA office early in June, for the staff to have full information on the individuals you want 
to have ID cards. COVID – 19 related State and Local policy may impact our opening 
date, and it may impact the logistics of using the Family Listing Form to issue the ID 
cards. The Board will provide instructions and a deadline for filing the Family Listing 
forms when the Board is better able to determine our actual opening date. 
  
Also, you have received numerous communications regarding the member vote 
regarding the proposed By-Law change requested by Petitioner Ormsby. If you have not 
already done so, your Board of Directors strongly urges you to return your Proxy 
regarding the proposed By-Law change and vote to DISAPPROVE the proposed By-
Law change. All Proxies sent to the Board will be counted, filed, and kept safe for the 
election inspector. 
  
To complete your Board provided Proxy your Board recommends the following: 

1. At the top of the form, you have a choice of two boxes. Check the box that 
assigns your Proxy to the Board of Directors. 

2. Near the bottom of the form are several boxes. Check the box that 
states, DISAPPROVE – I oppose the proposed Amendment. 

3. At the bottom of the form, be sure to sign your name, print your name, date the 
form, provide your address, and your lot number. 

  
Completing your Proxy Form fully and accurately is essential. Your Proxy is only valid 
when the form is complete. 
  
Please use the postage-paid return envelope provided in your Proxy mailing to return 
your Proxy. 
  
Dollar Point Association address: 
P.O. Box 1490, Tahoe City, California, 96145 



  
If it is easier for you to scan the document and email it back to us, please use the email 
address - dollarpointboard@gmail.com.  

 


